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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER     

Privacy Notices    

Thank you so much to those parents and carers who have now completed their Privacy Notices on 

Parent Mail. We are still waiting on approximately 40 forms to be completed. I do ask please that 

you fill the form in over the weekend. Please note that if you have multiple children at St Anne’s, 

you do have to fill in an individual form for each child.   

Halloween Disco 

We had originally planned for our Halloween Discos to take place on Friday 20th October 2023. As 

we will actually be in school for Halloween this year (we are usually on holiday!), we have moved 

the Halloween Discos to Tuesday 31st October. Children can dress in their spooky outfits on this 

day! Please contact Mrs Morgan if you would you like to help our PFA organise and run this 

wonderful event for our children.  

World Mental Health Day 

 

On Tuesday 10 October, we will be marking World Mental Health Day 2023. In school, we will be 

discussing this topic with a clear focus on the theme for this year - 'Mental Health is a Universal 

Human Right'. This theme is acknowledging that mental health is for every human and raising 

awareness about it to protect everyone's mental health without any stigma. We are asking for a £1 

cash donation on Wednesday which we will spend on outdoor play equipment for each phase of 



school. All children (with the exception of Year 3 as they are going to Portland Basin on a school 

trip) can wear their own clothes on this day. 

Reception Artwork 

 

Our Reception children have been working so hard on their self portraits and have done a fantastic 

job! Well done Reception! 

Year Two Artwork 

 

Year 2 created some beautiful pieces of artwork to show how houses were built at the time of The 

Great Fire Of London.  

Liturgical Prayer 

 



During Year Two’s Liturgical Prayer session, they spoke about the choices they make in school 

and how they can live their lives like Jesus did. The children acted out scenarios and decided what 

the best choice would be.  

 

 

Extra- Curricular Clubs     

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2   

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2  

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6   

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Attendance    

Thank you for a wonderful start to the new academic year. Attendance has been excellent since 

we returned to school. We have also noticed that punctuality has significantly improved. We do ask 

that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your child into the main 

entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.   

    



 

Reception    92.98%    

Year 1    94.48%    

Year 2    97%    

Year 3    95.4%    

Year 4    97.2%    

Year 5    96%    

Year 6    93.3%    

 

 

  

   

   


